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SLOVENSKY ZVAZ BEDMINTONU




YONEX SLOVAK OPEN 2018
Dear badminton friends,

Slovak Badminton Federation has the pleasure to invite your umpires to cooperate in                             YONEX SLOVAK OPEN 2018, part of the Badminton Europe Circuit, which will be held from 28 February (Wednesday) till 3 March (Saturday) 2017 in Trencin.

Organisers will provide for your umpire(s) accommodation, meals and local transport from BRATISLAVA International Airport free of charge during tournament. Travel costs have to be met by the umpire(s) or by their Association. Your umpire(s) have to share the rooms with other colleagues from other countries where necessary. Umpires shall arrive on Tuesday, 27 February and can leave on Sunday, 4 March. 
Please, let us know if you will send an umpire(s) to our tournament as soon as possible, but not later than 
15 January 2018, because of planning. Name(s) and travel details of your umpire(s) should be sent to
sekretar@bedminton.sk  as soon as they are available.

We are looking forward to meet your umpire(s) in Trencin next February.

Kind regards

Peter Tarcala
General secretary
Slovak Badminton Federation
so.bedminton.sk
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